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Ref. U-12021/44/2019/67-MEC          Dated: 16-07-2020 
 

NOTICE 
Kind Attention:  

 
This is in reference to the ongoing Registration Module for Mop Up Round of 

PG Counselling. It has come to the notice of MCC that some candidates who have 
become eligible to participate in PG counselling after lowered cut off are not able to 
register for CIP, Ranchi and Lokopriya Gopinath Bordoloi Regional Institute of 
Mental Health, Tezpur, Assam as they are not eligible for any of the Central 
Universities and do not want to register for Deemed Universities as well. 
 

To facilitate such candidates an option of 'OTHERS' is being provided in the 
drop down menu to select quota of participation, so that they can register by paying 
fees applicable for All India Quota & Central Universities. 
 

Also, the candidates who directly want to participate in Stray Vacancy Round 
of PG Counselling are advised to REGISTER in Mop Up Round of Counselling 
as there will be no Fresh Registration in Stray Vacancy Round of counseling. 
However, they can omit choice filling in mop up round so that no seat is allotted to 
them and they can directly go in Stray vacancy round. 
  
Notice posted on: 16.07.2020 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                          


